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Terenure/Rathfarnham Area Committee Meeting (2)

Tuesday 5th September 2006

Question No 17
Question: Eamonn Walsh
"To ask the Manager to make a report to this Committee on the unacceptable noise level coming from the bakery in Greenhills Industrial Estate which is causing great annoyance to residents on St. James Road resulting in loss of sleep and in recent hot weather having to keep all their windows closed and most of the noise is at night time.”

Reply:
As a result of a complaint from a resident on St Columbas Road regarding noise levels emanating from a premises in the Greenhills Industrial Estate, the Environmental Health Officer visited the premises and was given an assurance from the Manager of the premises that doors would in future be kept closed at all times except during deliveries.  This information was given to the resident who has also received log sheets from the Environmental Health Officer to keep records of dates and times of noise disturbances.
Investigation of the complaint is ongoing and the examination of the log sheets may result in noise monitoring at the site.

